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PRESIDENT OF THE ROMANIAN SENATE: "ROMANIA AND ARMENIA SHOULD 
STRENGTHEN THE PARLIAMENTARY DIALOGUE"

- 04.04.2023

ArmenPress (3 April 2023)

 

President of the Romanian Senate, Alina Gorghiu, believes that Romania and Armenia should 
strengthen the parliamentary dialogue, ARMENPRESS reports she wrote on her official "Twitter" 
page, publishing a photo with the Minister of Foreign Affairs of Armenia Ararat Mirzoyan.

"Meeting with Armenian Minister of Foreign Affairs Ararat Mirzoyan in the Senate of Romania. 
Romania and Armenia should strengthen the parliamentary dialogue. We have discussed steps 
towards this. I am glad that the gender quota works in Armenia," Gorgiu emphasized, expressing 
satisfaction that 36 percent of deputies in the Armenian parliament are women.
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